
 

A​​u​​g​​u​​s​​t 

Ms. Maggie’s Monthly Newsletter 
 

Welcome to 4th Grade! 
Newsletter Information 
Happy First Month     
of School! This is       
Ms. Maggie’s   
personal newsletter   
that she creates for       
each month. These     
newsletters will be     
emailed to parents     
on the 1st of each         
month and sent     
home with students on the 1st week of each                 
month. This newsletter is created and           
designed to benefit parents. The         
newsletters will consist of monthly         
upcoming events, Student of the Month,           
birthdays, and other important       
information. Everything that is put in Ms.             
Maggie’s newsletters are important and         
should all be read. If you have any questions                 
about the newsletters, please contact Ms.           
Maggie by email. Her email is under             
Teacher Information: Contact Me. 
 
Upcoming Events 
Pep Rally 
There will be a pep         
rally to start up the         
Paragould High   
School football and     
volleyball team’s   
season on Friday,     
August 31st, at 1:30 p.m. This will be held in                   
the gymnasium. Students will have the           

opportunity to play games with the players,             
listen to the Paragould Pride Band play             
music, and get all kinds of information             
about the weekly football games. It will last               
about an hour and a half. Students will also                 
be fed snacks during the pep rally. 
Getting To Know You 
For the very first time, Baldwin Elementary             
will be hosting a “Getting To Know You”               
event in the library on August 24th at 5:30                 
p.m. This event will be for new students               
that are transfers from other schools. They             
will get to meet the staff of Baldwin, shown                 
around the school, and learn all sorts of               
things about the School District.  
 
August Birthdays 

● Ms. Maggie’s Class: 
○ Joe: August 28th 

● Mrs. Allison’s Class: 
○ Sam: August 4th 
○ Claire: August 13th 

● Mrs. Caroline’s Class: 
○ Jennifer: August 11th 
○ Zane: August 17th 

● Principal Gibbs: August 31st 
 
A Message from Ms. Maggie 
I hope you all enjoyed reading through the               
newsletter. I want parents and guardians to             
understand that this is to benefit you, not               
just me. This is an easy way for you to                   
receive easy and detailed information about           
things coming up in your child’s academic             
life. I cannot wait to get to know your child! 

Have a great August! 

-Ms. Maggie 


